New Hampshire Department of Transportation

THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION



GEORGE N. CAMPBELL, JR. COMMISSIONER

July 12, 2010

Kathleen O. Laffey Division Administrator Federal Highway Administration 19 Chenell Drive, Suite One Concord, NH 03301-8539

Attention: Mr. David Hall, P.E.

Subject:

Acceptance Memo for Pooled Fund Study TPF-5(230)

Dear Ms. Laffey:

New Hampshire is the lead state for the Pooled Fund Study TPF-5(230), Evaluation of Plant-Produced High-Percentage RAP Mixtures in the Northeast. The New Hampshire Department of Transportation accepts the role of lead agency and agrees to receive, obligate, expend, and manage contributions from participating agencies.

The participating agencies are requested to submit a copy of this letter with their funding transfer request form for this project to their respective FHWA Division Office for concurrence.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Glenn E. Roberts, P.E. Chief of Research

cc:

Alan Rawson

Bill Cass Andy Hall

Lisa Williams, FHWA